
    

 

 

Date: Friday 4th October 2024   

Our ref: BHM/sjt  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

Re: Black History Month Celebration Event - Wednesday 23rd October 2024  

  

October is a significant month dedicated to celebrating the rich culture, achievements, and contributions of 

Black individuals throughout history. This year, members of the Sixth Form will lead the school in celebration 

of the Black History Month showcase. Students have organised a celebration event which will take place on: 

Wednesday 23rd October 2024 6pm-7.30pm at St Bernard’s High School.   

  

The event will provide a showcase linked to Black History Month and includes Dancing, Music, Fashion show, 

Choral and Poetry acts all performed by members of the school community. This is the third time that this 

event has taken place, and we are proud to support the students who have worked so hard to make their 

dream a reality. If you would like to see this event, tickets are available to only St Bernard’s students and their 

families from 7th October 2023. Tickets for the event are available via ParentPay and are limited to three 

tickets per family on a first come, first served basis. The cost of the tickets is £4 each. Safeguarding of students 

is very important to us, and we are especially mindful of students' safety following such events. Please ensure 

that arrangements are made for your child to travel home after the event.  

  

Yours sincerely,   

  

BHM TEAM   

Black History Month Team  

  


